

## ARCADE

HISTORY MADE HERE

Greg + Centerville Noon Optimist Club, Thankyou for inviting Dave Williams to speak during your 200m Meeting on August 4th. It was great getting to share our development with your members and we hope you all come to visit the Arcade When we open! All the best, Megan+ De

Centerville Noon Optimist Club,

Thank you so much for your

generous donation to 19's Place of
Hope. This will help to make "Hope
Beyond Addiction" Possible. We
appreciate your kindness and
will use the money wisely.

Thank you,

The Board of

19's Place of Hope.

July 23, 2020

Centerville Noon Optimist Club Greg Griffin, President P.O. Box 750492 Centerville, Ohio 45475-0492

Dear Greg Griffin,

We are writing to inform you that the second Chuck Dickerson Memorial Scholarship was awarded this year for the 2020 school year. This scholarship was established in 2018 by the family of Chuck Dickerson through the Dayton Foundation. Chuck was an eternal optimist and entrepreneur who believed in service to his family and community. Chuck lived his life by the optimist creed: Remaining too large for worry, too noble for anger, too strong for fear and too happy to permit the presence of trouble.

Abigail Campbell is the second recipient of a \$1,000 scholarship of the Chuck Dickerson Memorial Scholarship. Ms. Campbell was active in many volunteer opportunities through her church at school and she worked to help clean up after the 2019 tornados. Please join us in wishing Ms. Campbell well as she heads off to Bowling Green!

Anyone interested in contributing to this scholarship fund to help grow the fund can contact the Dayton Foundation and reference Chuck Dickerson Memorial Scholarship Fund # 1485.

The scholarship application will be available online at Scholarship Connect at <a href="https://www.daytonfoundation.org">www.daytonfoundation.org</a> in December of each year. Applicants need to complete all sections of the online application in order to be considered.

It is our hope this scholarship will enable your member's children and grandchildren to embrace and live by the values represented by optimist philosophy that Chuck demonstrated in his life.

Sincerely yours,

Michael and Sarah Thonnerieux

On behalf of the Dickerson Family and the

Medland Sarah Ihm

Chuck Dickerson Memorial Scholarship

Tonja Kaissieh 700 Yollowcreek Drive Dayton, OH 45458

Mr. Gary Smiga Noon Optimist Club of Centerville PO Box 750492 Dayton, OH 45475-0492

Dear Mr. Smiga,

Thank you and thanks to the Noon Optimist Club of Centerville trustees for the scholarship award and the generous amount that was provided to me last year and again this year. I look forward to our Zoom call and it is very unfortunate we are not meeting in person.

As I mentioned in an earlier memo, although I had intended to major in psychology last year, I have decided to pursue a nursing degree with focus now on a nurse practitioner path post obtaining my Bachelor of Science degree.

Thank you again for your scholarship and I really appreciate the generous award and I promise to maximize these funds and to apply all my efforts to maximize this generous donation and to make our community proud.

Sincerely, Tonja Kaissieh

Krya Krusser

I WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE

CENTERVILLE NOON OPTIMIST FOR

SELECTING ME FOR THE SKILLED

TRADES SCHOLARSHIP, THE FUNDS WILL

BE USED TOWARD MY TUITION AND

SCHOOL EXDENSES AT THE HOBART

INSTITUTE OF WELDING TECHNOLOGY.

MY FAMILY LIKE MANY OTHERS

HAS FALLEN ON SOME HARD

TIMES AND WE ARE WORKING

DILIGENTLY TOWARD A BETTER

FUTURE. THIS SCHOLARSHIP WILL HELD TREMENDOUSLY AS I PO MY PART, THANK YOU AGAIN.

SINCERELY,

To the CNO

The appricated the

forely floral arrangement

for a few days now, The

Colors have brightened my

days on the couch. I'm

fenally getting around

much easier, and hoping,

to be back to "normal" in

a few more weeks.

Thank you homen,